
 

 

Subject: News from EMA Members 

Dear Esteemed Colleagues and Friends, 

European Masters Athletics frequently receives requests from our Members or their Representatives 
to publish news about projects, initiatives, and event calendars on the EMA social media channels 
and website. These are often initiatives that Members wish to share with the wider European Masters 
community and beyond. 

To better serve this need and recognizing the importance of communication, we are excited to 
introduce a dedicated section on our website called “News from EMA Members,” which will also be 
featured on our social media platforms. 

We kindly ask Members or their authorized Representatives to submit relevant content, including 
text and one or more images, to the following email address: 
 

newsroom@european-masters-athletics.org 

Once received, your submission will be reviewed, processed if necessary, and published promptly. 

We are confident that this new service will be a valuable addition, and we look forward to receiving 
your updates. As always, we deeply appreciate your continued support in offering exciting new 
opportunities for our athletes and contributing to the growth of our movement. 

Warm regards, 

 
                          Walentina Fedjuschina 
                               EMA President 

          


